
The administrative negotiations committee (Aaron, Phil) has agreed to 
contract terms with the superintendent. 
 

 The contract term is July 1, 2016 through June 30, 2019. 

 The superintendent’s salary for the 2016-17 school year is 

$158,804 and will increase by 2.25 % the first year of the 

contract and 2% the second and third years of the contract. 

 The 3-year total package district cost increase is 5.6%, 

averaging 1.9% per year. 

 The language providing medical reimbursement was 

eliminated. 
 


